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News from the Prayer Path  
God has done more over the last few weeks than I can 
relate in a brief newsletter, but here are a few highlights 
and photos. Your generosity made it all possible, and I’m 
so very grateful for your prayers, your hands-on 
assistance, and your financial support. Thank you!  

The first Whisper Gathering prayer retreat was held 
9/22-23/2017. The seventy women who attended 
surrendered to a deeper walk with Christ and the 
cleansing only He can give.  

Three Whisper Gatherings were held in the Middle East 
during October. (one each for pre-teens, a women’s 
Bible study group, and workers at the Baptist 
Conference Center) “We only pray for ourselves,” one 
woman confessed. “You mean we should be praying for 
our nation? Our city? Our enemies? We need to start.” 
Several women admitted, “I reach for my mobile phone 
first thing in the morning and never make it to my Bible, 
but that will change now.” 

The souk, or outdoor 
market, is a central 
shopping area as well 
as a place to meet 
new people.                    

Prayer Points:              
1) Completion of 
writing project for 
Jordanian Baptists. 
2) Rest after long 
caregiving season.   
3) Speaking at two 
upcoming events.              

Leanna Lindsey Hollis M.D. Director of Intercessory Prayer and Outreach 
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Leanna joined Global 
Outreach Int’l as a peer-to-peer funded missionary in 2016, which means she’s raising her 
own support, and is not yet fully funded. As you plan your 
end-of-year giving, please consider helping this ministry. 

Donate online at global https://globaloutreach.org/giving/
missionary-details/leanna-hollis or by mail (be sure to put 

#4841 in the “for” line) at: 
Global Outreach Int’l,  P.O. Box 1, Tupelo MS 38802                                                

GOI is an accredited member of the Evangelical Council for 
Financial Accountability. 

Teaching science to native Arabic-speaking students for four days was 
quite a challenge, but lots of fun. They’re a lively group! 

I was blessed to join a team from the U.S. in a church-sponsored 
medical clinic for refugees for two days. Almost all the patients were 
Muslims. In addition to medical care, we gave lots of smiles, hugs, 
and love. Every patient heard the gospel before they left. (Above, 
right - my exam room, far right - patients waiting at the pharmacy)  

I’d be remiss if I didn’t include a 
photo of my beloved Sam Wiley, 
who moved to his eternal home on 
November 7th, 2017. After 28 
years of his help, I have some 
adjustments to make. I miss him 
already. Ryan and I cherish your 
prayers as we grieve.  
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